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NOTICE OF ISSUE OF SHARES  
 

The Board has made the decision to amend the structure of Pacific Edge's incentivisation scheme by 

replacing the existing equity equivalent units on issue with ordinary shares.  Accordingly the Board and 

the equity equivalent holders have agreed to terminate the equity equivalent scheme and the Company 

has issued 5,194,583 ordinary shares to those holders. 

 

ENDS 
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